From: Marc Cittadini

To: Doug Young
Date: September 12, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 1505-EX-ST-2018

Message:
Mr Young,

| mistakenly entered the incorrect test dates on the STA application, which have been corrected.
The use at the test site may only be one or two times during the duration of the STA, and may have
delays of up to a year between tests.

This was the rational for using the 6 month STA instead of the longer form 442.

Sorry to cause any confusion.

Marc Cittadini
Star Dynamics Corp.



